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9th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 4 visit to Stonehenge 
 

Year 4 are going on a visit to Stonehenge, Salisbury in connection with our topic about the 

Stone Age.  The visit will take place during the school day on Wednesday 30th June. We will 

travel by coach leaving school at 9.00am and returning at the later time of 4.40pm.  

If your child will be attending the after school club, please can you indicate this on the reply 

in ParentPay. 

School uniform is expected to be worn. Please bear in mind the weather, ensuring your child 

has suitable outer clothing and footwear. We will be outside all day, including eating lunch 

so we advise children use a backpack to carry their lunch in. 

 

A packed lunch and a drink will be required. If your child is entitled to free school meals and 

would like a packed lunch provided by the school please indicate this on the reply in 

ParentPay. Your child will still need to bring a drink to school. 
 

In order to finance the visit we request a voluntary contribution of £11.05. Our only method of 

payment is by ParentPay. If you require a ParentPay log in, please contact the school office.  

 

If you are in receipt of qualifying benefits and have claimed Free School Meals (FSM) the full 

cost of the visit will be covered. Please note Free School Meal entitlement has to be applied 

for and is not offered to everyone. To find out which benefits qualify, please visit 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk and search Free School Meals.  

 

Please reply via ParentPay no later than Monday 21st June. Please note that we cannot 

accept lunch orders after the given deadline. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Orchard, Miss Kadodia, Miss Thomas (Year 4 team) 
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